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Mathematicians to help rhinos

STUDY | International mathematicians and .
graduate students will converge on the University
of the Witwatersrand next week to help solve
industry problems at the 2013 Mathematics in
Industry Study Group. With more than 600 rhinos
poached last year, mathematicians will work with
industry to find mathematical solutions to the
rising threat to SA’s rhino population. Staff Writer



